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What has been happening this week?

We hope you all had a beautiful Easter break! The children have
returned raring to go with their learning. Please look out for your
year group curriculum letter on WEDUC for information about
what your child will be learning this half term.

Thank you to the Reception parents who came for some top- up
Phonics training today. There will be more workshops coming up.
Please check WEDUC for the excellent workshops that Lewisham
are offering for parents on a range of topics like behaviour and . o
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With better weather here now, the children have enjoyed being
able to use 'The Mound'’ again to roll, run and be free! We really
are lucky to have such beautiful school grounds to play in. There
was a lot of outdoor learning for classes this week too, using the
grounds as inspiration for art, science and geography.

Good luck to all our Marathon runners tomorrow! Go, go, go! We
sent them off with a big round of applause in a special assembly.

Year 6 have been given their ‘Leaver's Hoodies' today. They look
great! Thank you F@B team for organising and part funding
these. It's the beginning of the end for Year 6!

What is happening next week?

Year 4 will have a special virtual Kindness Workshop on Friday.

Pupil Parliament will be running assembly on Monday, to agree our
Toilet Charter with the school. On Wednesday, Eco Council will
lead the school in an assembly about National Gardening Week.
Why not get stuck into some gardening at home this weekend?
have a look at the ideas here- you don't even need a garden!
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Reception Parents: Please give permission for the trip to Woodlands Farm on WEDUC.
Year 2 Parents: Please make payment for The Ragged School on Parent Portal and permission on WEDUC.
Music: Please make payments for the Summer Term music lessons.

Remember to call in if your child is off sick so we don't have to chase youl

A reminder of this term's
F@Bulous activities!

Friday 16th May Pancake Breakfast (tickets
on sale before the bank holiday weekend)

Saturday 7th June Sponsored Walk (details
out next week)

Friday 20th June Lolly Sale after school

Saturday 12th July Summer Fair

We look forward to seeing you there!

Attendance Important Dates

Huge improvement in punctuality this week! well done everyone and
especially Year 4!
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Class Attendance Minutes Late “Mon 5T May [ Bank Holiday
Reception 94.58% 19 Wi beg 120 Year 6 SATs
Year 1 93.10% 70 | B

Year 2 98.10% 64

Year 3 96% 40 | s
Year 4 97.96% 3

Year 5 98.35%

Year 6 94.39% 10




